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St Francis of Assisi, by Aidan Hart 

 

Newsletter 2 October 2022 

2 October : Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Tuesday: St Francis of Assisi, Friar 

Wednesday: St Faustina Kowalska, Virgin 

Thursday: St Bruno, Priest 

Friday: Our Lady of the Rosary 

 

MASS 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

Confession – Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 9.45am, Saturday 9.45am,  

Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to Holy 

Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST  

CHARITY NO. 233699 
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HOLY REDEEMER FUNDRAISER FOR FOODBANK 
 

Thank you to those who have already bought tickets or donated prizes for 

the raffle. Tickets are available for the Holy Redeemer Fundraiser on 

Thursday 20 October. The tickets are priced £30 and include dinner, a 

quiz, a raffle and an auction. All money raised will be donated to St 

Luke’s food bank, here in Chelsea. We would also kindly request that 

parishioners consider making a donation in the form of a prize for the 

raffle. The more valuable prizes, for example tickets for sporting, music 

and arts events, can be used to raise money in the auction on the night. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. For further details please 

contact Paul Dyer: 07795 423251 or dyerpaul3@gmail.com 
 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy takes place during the 10.00am Mass. Parents are 

invited to bring their children to the Monckton room before the Mass. 

They re-join the main congregation at the Offertory. 

 

A DAY WITH MARY 

Westminster Cathedral, Victoria Street, SW1P 1LT on Saturday 15 

October from 9.45am to 5.30pm. Marian Procession, Mass, Exposition 

and Procession of the Blessed Sacrament, and Rosary. Preacher: Canon 

John O’Leary, Rector of Allen Hall Seminary. For details of Days With 

Mary in the London area and pilgrimages, please visit adaywithmary.org 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

If you are going to need a CCP to accompany an application this autumn 

for a place in a Catholic school, please do not delay in obtaining one. To 

qualify, your family should be attending Mass regularly in the parish 

where you request a CCP. 

 

NOW! 

Now is the time to join the Choir. All voices welcome, though you’ll 

need to be a confident note-reader. Please contact Ian Coleman for details 

iancoleman@yahoo.co.uk or 07903 944102 

 

MARRIAGE 

Would those who intend getting 

married in church, whether in this 

country or abroad, please contact the 

parish priest at least six months before 

their wedding day. Each year some 

couples have difficulties in arranging 

their weddings, often due to them not 

allowing sufficient time for 

preparation. 

 

LONDON JESUIT CENTRE 

The London Jesuit Centre at  

114 Mount Street, Mayfair, W1K 

3AH, offers a wide variety of courses, 

both in person and online. See 

londonjesuitcentre.org or phone 020 

7529 4844 (9am - 5pm, Monday to 

Friday). 

 

CCCRs 

The Catholic Certificate in Religious 

Studies (CCRS) provides Catholics 

with knowledge and understanding of 

their faith. 88% of participants 

recommend the course to others. 

Learn in person, by distance learning 

or online 

Centres (in person learning) 

brs-ccrs.org.uk/index.php/course-

centres 

Life-Light Home Study Courses 

(distance learning) 

info@studylifelight.com 

01844 351 514 

CCRS Online (online learning) 

ccrsonline@hope.ac.uk 

0151 291 3055 

 

SPUC 

The Society for the Protection of 

Unborn Children needs volunteer 

help at the HQ in Kennington, 

London, SE11 4AB. Lunch is 

provided and fares refunded. 

Please contact Elizabeth Foody  

020 7091 7091 or lizfoody@ 

spuc.org.uk 

 

PAKISTAN FLOODS: 

EMERGENCY COLLECTION 

Thank you to all those who kindly 

gave donations over the last two 

weekends. The money will be sent 

to CAFOD for their contribution to 

the relief effort in Pakistan. If you 

wish to make a donation, please 

see the CAFOD website 

cafod.org.uk/give 

 

THE TEN MILLION 

On 23 September, at 11:41am, 

thousands of people across the UK 

stopped for a minute of silence to 

commemorate the ten million lives 

that have been lost to abortion 

across Great Britain since the 

Abortion Act was introduced in 

1967. Right To Life UK have 

released a short two-minute video 

called “The Ten Million”, which 

attempts to illustrate what the UK 

has lost through the death of these 

millions of people. They are 

encouraging us to share the video 

with friends and family who may 

find it of interest: 

righttolife.org.uk/thetenmillion 
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